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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed March 10, 2016

Nanaimo's Council approves two additional RCMP Officers

Summary
Nanaimo City Council has approved two additional RCMP officers for 2016, bringing the total number of officers to
142. As part of 2016 budget planning, the RCMP has presented information regarding increased calls for service
and the need for additional police officers. The two additional officers will be funded through reserves accumulated
from RCMP annual contract surpluses.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government.

Key Points
● The RCMP have been in discussions with Council for the past several months regarding increases to their

calls for service and the need for additional police officers.
● The two new RCMP Officers will be in place in approximately six months time.

Quotes
"The RCMP serves Nanaimo very well. However, as our city grows there are increased demands on police time
and resources. Public safety is a main priority, so I am very pleased that Council has found a way to fund an
additional two members."

Ian Thorpe
Councillor

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Ian Thorpe
Councillor
City of Nanaimo
250 713 9135

Superintendent Mark Fisher
Officer In Charge
Nanaimo RCMP
250 755 3230

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1LV2dYD

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR160310NanaimosCouncilApprovesTwoAdditionalRCMPOfficers.html

